
Report of the Convener of Service Improvement and Finance Panel

To the Service Improvement and Finance Scrutiny Performance Panel – 13th May 
2019 

Quarter 3 2018/19 Performance Monitoring Report

Purpose: To brief/update the Service Improvement and Finance Scrutiny 
Performance Panel on Quarter 3 2018/19 Performance 
Monitoring Report

Content: A briefing/update on Quarter 3 2018/19 Performance Monitoring 
Report

Councillors are 
being asked to:

Consider the information provided and to forward views to the 
Cabinet Member via a letter from the Panel Convener

Lead Councillor: Councillor Chris Holley – Convener of Panel 

Lead Officer & 
Report Author:

Bethan Hopkins
Tel: 01792 636292
E-mail: bethan.hopkins@swansea.gov.uk

1. Background

1.1 The Quarter 3 2018/19 Performance Monitoring Report was presented to 
Cabinet on 21st March 2019. 

1.2 Each quarterly report comes to the Service Improvement and Finance Panel for 
review and feedback.

2. Briefing/Main body of report

2.1 The report outlines the performance against set indicators for the Q3 period of 
2018/19.

2.2 The report also has feedback from the relevant Head of Service on various 
performance indicators



3. Conclusions

3.1 The Panel are asked to consider the report and forward any findings to the 
relevant Cabinet Member (Councillor Clive Lloyd) in the form of a Conveners 
letter.

4. Legal implications 

None

5. Finance (if required)
 

None

Appendices:  

Q3 Performance Monitoring Report 2018/19.


